NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL
7th November 2016
Dear Parents,
Y2 CHRISTMAS STORY TRIP – TUESDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2016
The churches of the Winwick Deanery would have invited the Year 2 children of Newchurch Primary to take part in this year’s Christmas Journey on the afternoon of Tuesday 29th November. This is a multimedia event involving drama, puppets, music, crafts and storytelling.

Children will visit six scenes from the story in order to experience the nativity and its relevance today. The Christmas Journey will last for approximately one hour.

We will leave school after lunch and will return by 3:30pm. The cost of this trip is £4 which covers the cost of transport.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like your child to enjoy this experience, please could we ask that you complete the slip below and return it to school by FRIDAY 18TH NOVEMBER.

We will need an additional 3 adults to support us.  If you are able to support our visit, please indicate on the form below.

Kind regards,





Mrs Narraway and Mrs Mowbray

Y2 CHRISTMAS STORY TRIP – TUESDAY 29TH NOVEMBER 2016
I would  /  would not like my child ………………………………………………….……….…………………………
to take part in the above visit. 
I enclose £4 payment.
I am willing to accompany YEAR 2 on this trip and I am happy to help with a group of children that may not include my child.
I am willing to help (Please tick as appropriate)
Yes
No	

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………… Date ….………..……

All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service.

